
Tafelberg School

The principal, staff and learners of Tafelberg School

cordially invite you to attend the 

Tafelberg School 

Senior Annual Prize Giving Ceremony 2023

On October 26th 2023 at 7:00 pm

All learners to be at school at 6:30 pm

Please inform school if your child is unable to 

attend by 23 October 2023

Email: depprin@tafelbergschool.co.za


